
Palm Beach County Department of Housing and Economic Development (HED) has 
announced the availability of $3,272,281 in Impact Fee Affordable Housing 
Assistance Program (IFAHAP) funding from its Fiscal Year 2024. HED will begin 
accepting applications for funding on May 22, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. at the HED 
offices located at 100 Australian Avenue, Suite 500, West Palm Beach, FL 33406 
(Exit of I-95 and Southern Blvd.). Applicants will be funded on a first-come/first-
eligible/first-served basis.
 
For more information: Click Here
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https://discover.pbc.gov/HED/Pages/Impact-Fee-Affordable-Housing-Assistance-Program-.aspx

